
WALLACIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
1573-1585 MULGOA ROAD 

WALLACIA NSW 2745 
 

Tel: 4773 8433 
Fax: 4773 9050 

 
Email: wallacia-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
Principal: Mr Trev Mason 

 
Dear families and friends, 
 
Everyone is invited to attend ANZAC Service in the Memorial Park at Warragamba 
on Wednesday 25 April, 2018 (Wednesday week 2 of school holidays). All students 
who wish to march are asked to meet at the Warragamba/Silverdale 
neighbourhood Centre @ 10.30am. Students taking part will need to wear full 
school uniform for this event. 
 
Meagan Preston has kindly volunteered to be our parent representative at the 
Warragamba day ANZAC Day ceremony this year on 25 April 2018. She will lead 
our students in the march on ANZAC Day 25 April (during the holidays) at 
Warragamba.  
 
If you require any further information please contact ANZAC Committee member 
Mrs Elaine Bonning on 0704 674 478. 
 
Warm regards 
Trev Mason 
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